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Thursday 2nd November 2017 
 

Dear Parents 
 
As part of our topic on World War 2, we will be taking the Year 3 children on a local walk around Kings 
Worthy. The children will have looked at photographs of Kings Worthy in the 1940s and will have made 
comparisons between then and what they know of it today. The children will look at various maps of Kings 
Worthy and they will plan a route for us to walk incorporating places of interest eg Bentley Close (where a 
bomb was dropped). Weather permitting, the walk will take place on Wednesday 22nd November in the 
morning. The school photographer is in that day and so children will have their photographs taken first 
thing before we leave. We will only be out for a short time and so it will be the usual arrangements for 
lunch. Please sign the slip below to give permission for your child to accompany us on the walk. Children 
will need to come to school in uniform as usual and will need a coat.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Year 3 team 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Local walk around Kings Worthy 

 
 

I give permission for my child _________________________________________ to go on a walk around 
Kings Worthy on Wednesday 22nd November. 
 
 
Signed : _______________________________________ 
 
 
Medical needs: ________________________________________________________________________ 


